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SUSTENTIA CHARDONNAY

- 2022 -

SALTA, MENDOZA

www.susanabalbowines.com.ar

“Lots of green berries and lime 
citrus. Elegant on the palate 
with bright, mouthwatering 
acidity. Elegant and incisive 

but not lacking any texture. A 
low-alcohol chardonnay with 
just 9% alcohol. Early picking 
and special yeast used. A very 
successful low-alcohol wine. 

Drink now.”

MARCH 2023

©2023 IMPORTED BY FOLIO FINE WINE PARTNERS, NAPA CA

POINTS

91
CRIOS

SUSTENTIA CHARDONNAY

- 2022 -

SALTA, MENDOZA

www.susanabalbowines.com.ar

“Lots of green berries and lime 
citrus. Elegant on the palate 
with bright, mouthwatering 
acidity. Elegant and incisive 

but not lacking any texture. A 
low-alcohol chardonnay with 
just 9% alcohol. Early picking 
and special yeast used. A very 
successful low-alcohol wine. 

Drink now.”

MARCH 2023

©2023 IMPORTED BY FOLIO FINE WINE PARTNERS, NAPA CA

POINTS

91
CRIOS

SUSTENTIA CHARDONNAY

- 2022 -

SALTA, MENDOZA

www.susanabalbowines.com.ar

“Lots of green berries and lime 
citrus. Elegant on the palate 
with bright, mouthwatering 
acidity. Elegant and incisive 

but not lacking any texture. A 
low-alcohol chardonnay with 
just 9% alcohol. Early picking 
and special yeast used. A very 
successful low-alcohol wine. 

Drink now.”

MARCH 2023

©2023 IMPORTED BY FOLIO FINE WINE PARTNERS, NAPA CA

POINTS

91
CRIOS

SUSTENTIA CHARDONNAY

- 2022 -

SALTA, MENDOZA

www.susanabalbowines.com.ar

“Lots of green berries and lime 
citrus. Elegant on the palate 
with bright, mouthwatering 
acidity. Elegant and incisive 

but not lacking any texture. A 
low-alcohol chardonnay with 
just 9% alcohol. Early picking 
and special yeast used. A very 
successful low-alcohol wine. 

Drink now.”

MARCH 2023

©2023 IMPORTED BY FOLIO FINE WINE PARTNERS, NAPA CA

POINTS

91
CRIOS

SUSTENTIA CHARDONNAY

- 2022 -

SALTA, MENDOZA

www.susanabalbowines.com.ar

“Lots of green berries and lime 
citrus. Elegant on the palate 
with bright, mouthwatering 
acidity. Elegant and incisive 

but not lacking any texture. A 
low-alcohol chardonnay with 
just 9% alcohol. Early picking 
and special yeast used. A very 
successful low-alcohol wine. 

Drink now.”

MARCH 2023

©2023 IMPORTED BY FOLIO FINE WINE PARTNERS, NAPA CA

POINTS

91
CRIOS

SUSTENTIA CHARDONNAY

- 2022 -

SALTA, MENDOZA

www.susanabalbowines.com.ar

“Lots of green berries and lime 
citrus. Elegant on the palate 
with bright, mouthwatering 
acidity. Elegant and incisive 

but not lacking any texture. A 
low-alcohol chardonnay with 
just 9% alcohol. Early picking 
and special yeast used. A very 
successful low-alcohol wine. 

Drink now.”

MARCH 2023


